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Woodall, Martha

From: lyer,Uma

Sent:  Friday, April 28, 2006 10:32 AM

To: Woodall, Martha

Cc: Speck, Bruce; 'Delvendahl, Tammy'
Subject: RE: Standing Committee Annual Report

Dear Martha,

The Committee that I have been assigned to as the chair is the “Inquiry Committee on Research and
Scholarship Misconduct”. The committee has not met since I have been made chair until now.

Dear Martha,

However, I have just received a letter dated 4/26/06 with a package from Dr. Speck requesting the
committee to look into an issue. Upon reading the policy/guideline (policy Number:99:013 of Jan 19th,

1999) I see that on page 4 (of 14) D it is noted that “the membership shall consist of tenured
faculty....... ”. I have contacted Tammy Delvendahl of Dr. Speck’s office to get a clarification on the
appropriateness of my appointment as Chair to this committee as my current status is “tenure-track” (I
have received a letter from the President last month recommending promotion and tenure — but that, if
gets approval from the TBR, will be with effect from Aug. 2006).

I am writing this to seek an extension of time in submitting the Annual Report until this situation is
clarified from Dr. Speck’s office.

Thanks you for your time and support!

Uma lyer.

Uma J. Iyer, Ph.D.

Assistant ®rofessor (Program Coordinator, 1/0 ®sychology)
Department of Psychology, P.O. Box 4537

Austin Peay State University

Clarksville TN 37044

Ph. :(931) 221 6331

Fax;(931) 221 6267

Iyeru@apsu.edu
http: //wwuw.apsu.edu/ivery

From: Woodall, Martha

Sent: Friday, April 28, 2006 8:22 AM

To: Brennan, Carrie; McDonald, Scott; Maurer, Marcy; Ogbonna, Chinyere; Glunt, William K; Myers, Bruce;
Caldwell, Jack; Deitrich, Margaret A; Baker, Roy; Blain, Judy; Pallen, Thomas; Wadia, Mickey; Kanervo, David;
Pinder, Charles; Boone, Shelia; Bryant, Tammy; Ruiz, Miguel R; Iyer, Uma; Buchanan, Lori Elizabeth; Christian,
Floyd; Shepherd, Omie; Barnes, Linda A.; Jackson, Richard; Hardin, Carlette J; Cochener, David; Kanervo, Ellen;
Ridenhour, Jimmie; Woods, Charles

5/1/2006
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Subject: Standing Committee Annual Report

You are receiving this email as reminder to submit a standing committee annual report for work done on the
committee you chaired for the 2005-2006 academic year. The brief report should include the following:

Name of Committee
Name of Chair
Actions/Accomplishments

You may submit these to me through email or campus mail. | will collect them for Dr. Hoppe's review.
If you have any questions, please let me know,

Thanks,
Martha

Martha Woodall

Executive Secretary to the President
Austin Peay State Universily

Box 4576

Clarksville, TN 37044

Phone: 931-221-7566

Fax: 931-221-7207

5/1/2006





